
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
          

 

 

 

Dear Parents,                                                                                     10th January 2020 

 

As part of our history studies this term, Year 1 to Year 6 will be taking part in ‘Hidden 

Wirral Workshop’  during week of 20th January here at Poulton Lancelyn.   

 

Each year group will be learning about their class topic, delivered by a local Historian; 

   

Year 1 – Education and technology linked to Port Sunlight. 

 

Year 2 – Links to the Royal Family on the Wirral. 

 

Year 3 – Roman connections in Wirral. 

 

Year 4 - Viking influences in Wirral. 

 

Year 5 – Tudor buildings in Wirral. 

 

Year 6 – Industrial Revolution. 

     

The cost of the workshop is £1.50.  Payment can be made via Parent Pay.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Arnold 

Headteracher 
 

 
   

  


